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Dear Sub Contractor,  

 

This letter is to inform you that we will now be offering Direct Deposit as a 

convenience to you.  If you are interested in using this service, please sign 

the bottom of this letter and return the original to us.  Please make a copy for 

your records.  Along with this letter, we will need a VOIDED check or a 

Deposit Slip. 

 

This process will take approximately two to three weeks to begin.  We will 

notify you via email when the first payment is to be expected by Direct 

Deposit. 

 

We appreciate all that you do for us, and hope that you will take advantage 

of this program. 

 

Thanks so much, 

 

 
 

Joni M Horn 

Owner/President 
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I,                                       , a Sub Contractor for AZ Freelance Interpreting Services, 

understand that by signing below and providing a voided check or deposit slip, either 

through mail or fax, I am enrolling into the Direct Deposit Program, and payments from 

AZ Freelance Interpreting Services will now be directly deposited into my bank account.  

I also understand that by signing this agreement, I have made NO intent toward an 

employer/employee relationship with AZ Freelance Interpreting Services.  Our 

relationship continues at Agency/Sub Contractor status. 

 

 

                                                                                   

Signature     Date 


